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TO: ALL MEDIA  
DATE: 4 JANUARY 2006  
EMBARGO: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

KZN HEALTH MEC INTRODUCES NEW HEAD OF 
DEPARTMENT  

 
Provincial Health MEC Mrs Neliswa Peggy Nkonyeni invites members of 
the media to a press briefing to introduce the new Head of the Provincial 
Department of Health. The newly appointed Head of Department takes 
over from Prof. Ronald Green-Thompson who has retired as 
Superintendent-General of the Provincial Department of Health.  
 
The press conference will also give the new Head of Department a 
platform to address the media and outline her priorities and strategic 
objectives for the department, which strives to provide optimal and 
equitable healthcare services to the people of KwaZulu-Natal.   
 
Details of the press briefing are as follows:  
 
DATE  :   5 JANUARY 2006 (THURSDAY) 
 
VENUE  :   EDWARD HOTEL, DURBAN  
 
TIME  :   09H30 
 
For further information please contact Desmond Motha on 083 295 3901  


